
【Important】About the response of the imaging core to the 
declaration of the state of emergency 
 
The university's response to the declaration of a state of emergency 
on Thursday, January 7 has been reported to be Level 1. Imaging 
core takes the actions from Tuesday, January 12 as follows 
 
Level 1 
No restriction for the usage hour. Use of each room by a large 
number of people is prohibited (10 people or less per a room is 
allowed). 
Please take care (we will care) the following as before 
・Alcohol disinfection of hands, wearing of gloves and masks, and 
temperature check are required when entering the microscope 
room. 
・A magnet at the entrance of the microscope room should be used 
to post the whereabouts and number of users. 
・Users should disinfect the area around the microscope with 
alcohol after use. 
・Alcohol disinfection of common areas such as doorknobs, light 
switches, and slippers by core personnel. 
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